
 

 

 

 

Friday 29 Sep  

It was a pleasure to get into the thick of learning with Y3 this week.  Mrs Robinson and I had a 
tremendous time exploring learning and engaging in discussions with the teachers and children.  
Everyone gave enthusiastic responses and demonstrated a real joy for learning.  Maths and English 
was the main focus, but we even managed to get a snippet of their early violin skills development 
too!  Well done and thank you for the opportunity.  Next week, Y3 will be visiting Choirokoitia to 
support their descriptive writing focus – the results should be amazing! 
 
It was smiles all round for the school photos this week; so much so that the photographers came back 
for a second day.  We will keep you posted with the next stage of proofs and ordering, once we 
receive further information from the company.  Look out for information on the Facebook page and 
via Seesaw. 
 
There was a huge turnout for the Macmillan coffee morning at the Akrotiri Early Years this morning.  
By very kind invitation, I was pleased to sample a range of cakes all in the name of charity!  I am sure 
that they will have raised an incredible amount, judging by the number of people there (and the 
rapidly disappearing cakes!). It was a pleasure to be part of this super community event. 
 
Already in full momentum, the learning experiences continue from an external point of view next 
week.  As mentioned already, Y3 will explore the site at Choirokoitia; Y4 will be learning scooter 
awareness and skills with the JMETS section and the RAF STEM ambassadors 
will be coming in to work with Y4, 5 and 6.  A week to look forward to. 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Ben Turner 
Headteacher 
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